
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

CITY OF NORTH AUGUSTA, SOUTH CAROLINA 

 

The North Augusta City Council has scheduled a Public Hearing for Monday, 

September 18, 2017 at 7:00 pm.  Such Public Hearing shall take place immediately 

preceding the regularly scheduled City Council Meeting.  The purpose of the 

Public Hearing is to receive public comments on a proposed ordinance that would 

abandon a platted, but unopened, unimproved right-of-way within the City.   

 

The specific property is described as follows: 

 

A ±30 foot undeveloped road commencing at a point ±233.52 feet 

north of the intersection of Five Notch Road and Georgia Avenue, 

extending westward a distance of ±200 feet. Said property is 

identified as a ±30 foot undeveloped road on a plat of K. L. Wise, 

surveyor, dated August 20, 1970.  Said strip of land is also shown on a 

plat prepared for Joseph Vignati by Carr and Associates dated 

December 30, 2016 and recorded in the Office of the RMC for Aiken 

County, South Carolina in Plat Book 60 at Page 6.  Said undeveloped 

roadway has a width of ±30 feet for a majority of its length.  

However, the width is reduced in a tapering manner for the final ±46 

feet. 

 

A copy of the proposed ordinance may be seen at the office of the City Clerk 

during regular business hours, or on the City’s website at www.northaugusta.net.  

The Public Hearing will be held in the Council Chambers on the third floor of the 

Municipal Center, located at 100 Georgia Avenue, North Augusta, South Carolina. 

 

 

Donna B. Young, City Clerk 

 

 


